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INFORMATION UPDATE 
ANNUAL WHOLE SCHOOL SWIMMING CARNIVAL - FRIDAY 2 FEBRUARY 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
All students are to arrive and depart school as normal on Friday 2 February 2024. Bus students will 
also be dropped off and collected from school as per normal on this day. 
Students who have returned permission notes for Friday’s swimming carnival will walk to and from the 
pool escorted by their teachers. Those students not attending the swimming carnival will be at school 
as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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